


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Holden Municipal Light Department is announcing a $.02 increase to the PCA(power cost adjustment). This modification will take effect on October 1st. When necessary, the PCA is adjusted to account for the changes in the cost of wholesale power and transmission. This item is purely a pass-through expense; HMLD derives no revenue from it. The average customer using 750 kWh in a month will see a $15.00 increase in their bill. 


